
SHA’s Spring Reception 2021 cancelled

     In view of the latest developments of the COVID-19 pandemic, the
Government today (January 15) announced that the Secretary for Home Affairs'
Spring Reception 2021, which was scheduled for February, will be cancelled.
      
     "Upon careful consideration of the latest epidemic developments, the
Government has to call off the spring reception this year. The Home Affairs
Bureau expressed gratitude to people from various sectors for their support
for the Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region in the past
year," a Government spokesman said.
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